
Practice Managers 

Professional Network 

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network 

(NQPHN), together with the Australian Association 

of Practice Management (AAPM) are pleased to 

invite practice managers to join AAPM Qld State 

President, Katrina Pyle to discuss the latest topics 

and insights.

The first NQPHN Practice Managers Professional 

Network event (post COVID-19 restrictions) will 

focus on conversations about priority issues in 

general practice. 

NQPHN encourages practice managers to utilise 

this opportunity to provide feedback, raise what is 

needed to help address some of the long-standing 

issues in primary care management, and discuss 

how NQPHN can support practice managers and 

frontline staff.

This is a free event however, registrations 

are essential. 

Lunch, tea, and coffee will be provided. 

For primary care practice managers

Date

Thursday 20 October 2022

Where

JCU Clinical Building

1 James Cook Drive

Douglas Qld 4814 

Register online

www.surveymonkey.com/r/

LW2X7K2 

Time

Registration: 11.45am

Program: 12pm–1pm

For more information, contact:

Alanna Brown

p: (07) 4796 0423

e: alanna.brown@nqphn.com.au

www.nqphn.com.au/events 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LW2X7K2
mailto:claire.lawless@nqphn.com.au

